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Promoting the NHS's 111 service. 
 
 
The NHS will be aiming to increase resident's 
understanding that for urgent, non-emergency treatment 
the 111 service should be their first point of contact.  
 
By directing residents to 111 we'll be able to reduce the 
number of non-emergency visits to our A&E's services. 
 
We're currently planning a regional campaign, which is 
due to start in June/July.  
 


